
OUR BEST FRIENDS IN RETAIL ARE GIVING BACK 
TO Porter Ranch Community School 

 These 3 partners in retail are giving back to school as we do 
our normal shopping!!  

 
 
 Simply enter Amazon through a special link on our school website 

www.goprcs.org and sign into your secured account.  It only 
calculates your spent dollars and % share back to school, doesn’t 
report actual purchased items.  

 
 
 

 Link your rewards card on Ralphs.com (need to create an account if 
you don’t have one already) or enter through a direct link on our 
website www.goprcs.org and every time you shop, a percent of 
total dollars are donated back to school. FYI: card has to be re-
registered every school year, new cycle starts on Sept 1. 

 
 
 

 Purchase gift cards through the Great Lakes Scrip Center 
Program® and PRCS will earn money when you, your family and 
friends, purchase scrip gift cards online. You have to be enrolled in 
"PrestoPay!"* which can be done through the direct link available 
on our website. 

 

 

 
PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE www.goprcs.org UNDER QUICK 
LINKS (GIVE BACK W/SHOPPING) FOR FULL DETAILS OF EACH PROGRAM 
AND ACCESS TO THE EASY LINKS. 
 

 

*We will only be participating in scrip paying through PrestoPay! Online, will not be accepting check payments for 
scrip.  
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